Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Washington, DC 20511

FEB 2 6 20U

Mr. David Kravets
WIRED
David kravets@wired.com

Reference: ODNI Case DF-2014-00126
Dear Mr. Kravets:

This is in response to your email dated 13 February 2014, received in the
Information Management Division of the Office of the Director of National Intelligence
(ODNI) on 18 February 2014. Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), you
requested “the submissions ODNI has received from Solicitation Number: ODNI-RFI-
14-01.”

Your request was processed in accordance with the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. § 552, as
amended. A thorough search of our records and databases located 28 documents
responsive to your request. Upon review, ODNI has determined the material should be
withheld in its entirety in accordance with FOIA exemptions (b)(4) and (b)(6).
Exemption (b)(4) applies to confidential proprietary information involving trade secrets
and commercial data obtained from a company which, if released, would result in
‘competitive harm to the company. Exemption (b)(6) applies to information which, if
released, would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of the personal privacy of
individuals.

You have a right to appeal this release determination within 45 days of the date of
this letter:

Office of the Director of National Intelligence
Information Management Office
Washington, DC 20511

Please be specific about the reasons for the appeal. Questions may be directed to
the ODNI Requester Service Center at 703 874-8500.

Sincerely,
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Jennifer Hudson "
Director, Information Management Division



